



6th January 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 11 Parent Partnership Evening

Thursday 23rd January 2020, 4:00pm - 7:00pm

Year 11 Parent Partnership Evening is an important opportunity to meet with your son/daughter's subject teachers in order to discuss their recent mock exam results, targets and preparation for the forthcoming examinations.

Parent Partnership Evening will operate on an appointment system. Your son/daughter is responsible for making individual appointments with each subject teacher; please find the appointment booking form enclosed. This should be done as soon as possible to secure your appointment time. We believe that these discussions will be of the most benefit if student, parent and teacher share in the dialogue.

At this crucial time, it is essential that we give our students every opportunity to maximise success in the summer exams giving them the very best chance for their future career choice. Parents are strongly encouraged to attend the event, which comes at a critical time ahead of their final examinations.

Please confirm your attendance via ParentPay by Thursday 16th January. I look forward to seeing you at this important event.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S. Brackenridge

Senior Assistant Headteacher

Shedendy

